Town of Grover
May 6, 2021 minutes

The meeting was called to order at the Grover Town Hall at 5:00pm by Chairman Brad Wyss. In
attendance were: Chairman Brad Wyss, Supervisor Katie VanDeWalle, Supervisor Butch Wortner,
Clerk/Treasurer Lisa Witak, Jake Stadler-Northeast Asphalt, Neil Rabideau-Murphy Concrete &
Construction, and Pat Schlies-Scott Construction.

Bids were received from Scott Construction, Northeast Asphalt, and Murphy Concrete & Construction
for Payne School Road and Church Road projects.

Motion by Butch Wortner, second by Katie VanDeWalle to award the bid to Northeast Asphalt for Payne
School Road and Church Road. Carried

Board members then drove roads in the town to determine which were most in need of repair.

Returned to town hall and decided on the following 7 year road plan (tentative):

2022-Bundy Road (entire), Mortinson Lane, Alswager Lane, and Hanek Lane

2023-Forest View Road (Cty B to Tower Hill Rd), Chipseal Vernon Hills Drive and Augustine Road
2024-Tower Hill Road (Towline to Forest View), Murach Road, and Marquardt Lane
2025-Bridge Road and Town Hall Rd (Townline to W)

2026-Town Hall Road (W to Vernon Hills Dr)

2027-Loucks Road and Woodlund Road

2028-Red School Road (5 corners to dead end)

Other plans include: crackfill Forest View Road from Tower Hill Road to Little River Road, talk with Town
of Porterfield about W Townline Road reconstruction/repair, and talk to Town of Little River again
regarding 2 miles of Townline Road from Cty WW to the line with Pound.

Motion to adjourn at 9:43pm by Katie VanDeWalle, second by Butch Wortner. Carried
Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Witak, WCMC
Clerk/Treasurer



